

JOINT CHEMICAL BIOLOGICAL RADIOLOGICAL AND NUCLEAR DEFENCE CENTRE OF EXCELLENCE

Vita Neiedleho 682 01 Vvskov Czech Republic

18 April 2016

Colonel Ladislav GELETA, Director General Directorate of Fire Rescue Service of the Czech Republic Training and Education Centre Brno Trnkova 85 628 00 Brno, CZECH REPUBLIC

SUBJECT: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Dear Colonel

The purpose of this letter is to thank you for the support during the OPS-NC-2010 Introduction to the International CBRN Training Curriculum for Trainers of First Responders to CBRN Incidents Course organized from 4 to 8 April 2016 in Vyskov, Czech Republic.

The readiness of your organization to again host practical training day allowed achieving the aim of the course and the learning objectives. The demonstrations and practical training were prepared in a very professional way and enabled students to have a common knowledge base and a minimum level of preparedness when responding to CBRN

All your instructors, CPT Michal KŘÍŽ, CPT Zuzana KUPKOVÁ and CPT Vlastimil SVOBODA showed great level of knowledge and professionalism. The experience they shared with the students significantly increased the value of this course. Students' comments reflected their superb performance and the significant enhancement of the course. I would be extremely grateful if you would pass on my thanks and appreciation to them.

Of course, a big thank you goes to all personnel at the training centre for enabling a great training day. Again, thank you very much for your support and professional help to our educational work. We are looking forward to continuing our cooperation in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Jiří GAJDOŠ Colonel, Czech Army JCBRN Defence COE Director